Club Meeting Minutes
Wilson Wrestling Boosters
April 4, 2017
Board Members:
Present: Chris Lesko-President, Trevor Vaughan- Vice President, Jen Brown- VP of Operations,
Danielle DeLong-Secretary.
Absent: Forrest Glass

Others present: Rick DeLong

Proceedings:
Meeting called to order by Chris Lesko at 7:00 pm

March minutes approved.

Treasurer's Report: Chris Lesko reported for Forrest Glass $32, 000 balance. Bank statement
on file. Statement of Operations read and approved.

Boosters updates:
Website- Still looking for a parent volunteer. Danielle DeLong is reseaching potential

new websites like TeamSnap. Will have more information at next meeting.

Elementary Program: Coaches Rick DeLong and Trevor Vaughan are planning on having the
summer program again from mid June through mid August. They would like 2 days a week.

Rick DelLong also talked abouthaving “Open Wrestling” one night a week in the off season
starting next year.

Chris Lesko spoke with the AD about having our 2 home matches at the HS next year.

Everyone is in favor of having an Elementary Tournament next year. Will need to ask for
volunteers to run it.

Rick DelLong and Trevor Vaughan requested the Boosters pay for USA Wresting Certification.
Total of $240. Motion approved.

Middle School: No updates. No changes in coaching staff.

High School: High School coach Ken Thomason resigned Fridayy March 31, 2017. Coach Ken
expressed his appreciation to the Boosters for all of the support over the years.



New Business:

2017-2018 Elections: No new nominees present at meeting. Current officers all agree to
remain in their positions. Official elections will take place nextt month.

Email: bulldogwrestlingboosters@gmail.com

Google Group: bulldog-wrestling@googlegroups.com
Website: www.wilsonbulldogwrestling.net

Facebook: Wilson Wrestling Booster Club

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm
Next Boosters meeting May 2, 2017.

Respectfully submitted,
Danielle DelLong
Boosters Secretary



